
PARDON
OUR NOISE!

Please be aware of 
noise and dust in your 
neighborhood due to 
construction work at 

Kenwood Academy High 
School. 

We anticipate the noisiest 
time period to be during 

CPS Spring Break.
(4/15/19‒4/19/19)

Thank you for your 
cooperation!

Questions?  
Contact the PBC at (312) 742-0878 

or pbc@pbcchicago.com


